
Phillips Murrah PPE donation
to OU Medicine follow-up
As part of Phillips Murrah’s efforts to assist in the Oklahoma
City community’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic, our Firm
once again partnered with NPR radio station KGOU. In addition
to  supporting  KGOU’s  ongoing  work,  Phillips  Murrah  raised
$3000  for  OU  Medicine  to  assist  in  acquiring  personal
protective equipment (PPE) for front-line medical workers, as
part of May’s #GivingTuesdayNow pledge drive.

On Wednesday, our Firm presented the donation to Anne Clouse,
Chief Development Officer for OU Medicine. Due to COVID-19-
related restrictions, Phillips Murrah Director Catherine L.
Campbell and Healthcare practice leader Mary Holloway Richard
presented  a  six-foot-wide  check,  designed  with  appropriate
social distancing in mind.
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Phillips Murrah Director Catherine L. Campbell (l) and
Healthcare  practice  leader  Mary  Holloway  Richard  (r)
presented a six-foot check to OU Medicine, designed with
appropriate social distancing in mind.

“We are deeply grateful to Phillips Murrah for their generous
gift to support OU Medicine’s COVID-19 response,” said Clouse.
“Their  donation  will  help  support  our  healthcare  workers
taking  care  of  patients  on  the  frontline.  What  a  kind  a
thoughtful gesture.”

“Phillips  Murrah  has  long  had  a  strong  relationship  with
healthcare  facilities  and  providers  throughout  our  state,”
said  Richard,  who  represents  institutional  and  non-
institutional providers of health services. “We are proud to
support the heroic efforts of OU Medicine and those on the
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front line ministering to all Oklahomans.”

“There is a certain element of good humor related to this
giant, social-distancing presentation check, which Cathy and
Mary safely presented to Anne in a parking lot on the downtown
OU  Medicine  complex.”  said  Dave  Rhea,  Phillips  Murrah
Marketing Director. “However, supporting OU Medicine as they
battle  this  virus  is  a  very  serious  matter,  and  we  are
grateful to be able to help.”

#GivingTuesdayNow was a global day of giving and unity as an
emergency  response  to  the  unprecedented  need  caused  by
COVID-19.

RELATED LINKS:

#GivingTuesdayNow:  Phillips  Murrah  partners  with  KGOU  to
support OU Medicine PPE
Phillips Murrah partners with KGOU and Regional Food Bank to
provide 20,000 meals

Keep up with our ongoing COVID-19 resources, guidance and
updates at our RESOURCE CENTER.

Follow our coverage on FACEBOOK
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